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The editors of SUURJ would like to thank the many, many people without whom our work 
would not be possible. First, we’d like to shine a spotlight on our phenomenal SUURJ intern, 
Nicole Beauvais. Thank you, Nicole, for the countless, lasting contributions you have made 
to our journal—from clarifying handbook policies to hands-on editorial work to managing 
unruly chief faculty editors—the list of all you have done this past year is so long that it has, 
regrettably, been edited for length. Thank you to Veronica Suchodolski for her marketing 
support and for taking our student marketing team seriously as professionals. Thank you to 
Yen Tran for stepping in as our new library liaison and helping get SUURJ to print, and to 
Jacob Smithers for amplifying our journal in library marketing materials. We are incredibly 
lucky that SU alumnus and rockstar designer Caleb Hou keeps saying yes to us when we 
come calling each year, and that he continues to be so enthusiastic about SUURJ, despite 
having designed six of our seven volumes. Thank you to Dr. Christina Roberts, Director 
of the Indigenous Peoples Institute, for lending us her expertise to help us shape our land 
acknowledgment. We owe a debt of gratitude to Ashley Miya, who was invited to step in 
at the final hour to take our beautiful cover photo. We also appreciate the work of Karen 
Bystrom, who helps us market the journal and keeps our website updated. Thank you to 
English department chair Kate Koppelman for supporting the year-long academic program 
needed to operate the journal. Our work would be so much harder without the support of our 
administrative assistant and budget whiz Shawn Bell—thank you! Thank you to the following 
professors for speaking with our editorial team during fall quarter copyediting boot camp: 
Hidy Basta, Nalini Iyer, Kira Mauseth, Yuting Lin, and Brett Kaiser. We received generous 
financial support this year from the College of Arts and Sciences, the Lemieux Library, and 
the University Core. Their support is not only crucial for funding our operations, but also 
demonstrates a university-wide commitment to interdisciplinary student research. SUURJ 
is truly a team effort, and we are only able to keep publishing because faculty mentors help 
guide the initial writing of student papers and encourage submission, faculty advisory board 
members help us select papers to publish, faculty content editors lend their expertise to the 
content revision of the accepted papers, student editors copyedit the selected papers and help 
run all journal operations, and student authors trust us with their brilliant work.
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